Our Ref:  040890.2016
‘ ITY Your Ref: SSD 6249
Contact:  Steven T: 9821 7718

COUNC“.i 17 March 2016

Chris Ritchie

Director Industry Assessments
NSW Planning & Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Mr Ritchie

Re: Glenfield Waste Services Resource Recovery Facility (SSD 6249)
Notice of Exhibition

| write in response to your letter dated 15 February 2016 in relation to the expansion of the
abovementioned facility.

Council notes that the proposal is located within the Campbelltown Local Government Area and
the proposed facility if approved will be licensed and regulated by the NSW EPA. Council has
reviewed the technical reports relevant to the proposal and provides the following comments:

e Recommendations contained in the approved acoustic report, fire and hazard
preliminary risk assessment, air quality and odour assessment, environment report-
contamination, soil and water and greenhouse gas assessment should be implemented
to the satisfaction of the NSW EPA, and

e All conditions imposed on the development consent should be consistent with the
Environment Protection Licence issued by the NSW EPA.

Should you require any further information on this matter, please contact Nada Mardini,
Manager Community Standards on 9821 9227.

Yours sincerely

Toni Averay
Director Planning & Growth
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